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Otto von Bismarck once commented that “Laws are like sausages.
It is best not to see them being made.” This maxim is even
more  applicable  for  large-scale  bills  that  have  come  to
dominate  the  political  landscape  of  Washington  in  recent
years. After all, in all of these bills, there will be things
you love, there will be things you can live with, and there
will be things you hate. It all really comes down to what you
choose to emphasize.

With President Trump’s signature spending bill, the “One Big
Beautiful Bill Act,” becoming law, the talking heads have
already begun spewing their narrative about this legislation.
While we will leave it to the chattering class to cheer and
jeer at this bill that Trump has rightfully touted as critical
in unleashing America’s potential, there is a major component
of the “One Big Beautiful Bill Act” that is of keen interest
to the Catholic League: namely, this legislation is the single
greatest victory for school choice on the national level.

The bill provides a full tax credit for Americans who donate
to  third-party  scholarship  granting  organizations.  These
generous people will be eligible to take off $1,700 from their
taxes each year. In turn, these donations will be used as
scholarships that families can put towards paying for tuition
or other educational expenses.

For the first time in American history, the federal government
is providing a real alternative to families plagued by failing
public schools that refuse to teach reading, writing, and
arithmetic so that they can indoctrinate young minds turning
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them into woke activists.

Of  course,  as  with  every  other  aspect  of  these  massive
spending packages, the school choice provision was subjected
to  the  usual  procedural  measures  and  horse  trading  that
impacted its final shape. While the Senate Parliamentarian
watered-down the more robust version that allowed for more
funding for this critical measure, a bigger concern was the
inclusion of an opt-out clause allowing blue states, who need
alternatives the most, the option of not participating in the
scholarship programs.

While this will lessen the impact of this program, it is a
step in the right direction and illustrates that there is
always more to do on the critical issue of school choice. For
our part, the Catholic League will continue to lead in this
critical fight.

As our longtime members will know, when Fr. Virgil C. Blum
founded  the  Catholic  League  in  1973,  school  choice  was  a
primary concern of his. After all, a high quality Catholic
education is critical to the formation of the next generation
of Catholics. It will lead to more people deeply committed to
the Church who will spend the rest of their lives ensuring our
faith is vigorously represented in the public square.

And the “One Big Beautiful Bill” will bolster Catholic schools
across America. This will help struggling families access high
quality Catholic education, help in forming faithful Catholics
for generations to come, and ensure Catholics have a strong
presence in the public square. For all of these reasons, we
are bullish about this key provision in Trump’s signature
bill.

It truly is one big beautiful win for school choice.


